
 
 

 
 

March 19th, 2012 
 
 

Change of Location: 
 

Ainsworth Meeting 
 
 

The Ainsworth meeting on 
Thursday, March 21st, 2013 

from 7-9 p.m. will now be held at 
the Vassar Community Hall. 

 
 
 

 
If you cannot attend the information session and are seeking more information please contact 

Steve Hosegood at either (807)275-5167 or email at steven.hosegood@ainsworth.ca. 


